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End of Year Events Update
As you will have heard, last Monday,

the government announced a delay to

the last stage of unlocking. In

addition, there has been a significant

increase in the number of Covid cases

across the country. Both of these have

to be factored into the decisions we

make with regards to our end of year

events.

Our Mass, planned for Friday 2nd July

will now take place in our hall with just

our Year 6 children and children who

have made their First Holy

Communion during the past year. It

will be live streamed to the rest of the

school and to parents at home. A link

will be shared nearer the time.

Our leavers events for our Year 6

pupils have also had to change.

Mrs Nicholls will communicate these

changes to Year 6 parents via Class

Dojo. This is frustrating for us all, but

we must comply with the regulations.

Fathers’ Day
In this Year of St Joseph, Fathers’ Day

reminds us of the important role Joseph

played in the life of Jesus as a foster

father and how this is reflected in how

our Dads look after us.

We wish all Dads, step-Dads and other

father figures a restful day on Sunday and

we thank them for their years of service

to their children.

For those of you who purchased

gingerbread men, these will be sent

home with the children tonight.

Thank you so much for supporting the

school – we raised £113 towards school

resources!

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1



Website: Telephone: Email address:

01530 837747 office@st-clares.leics.sch.ukwww.st-clares.leics.sch.uk

Remember that I have commanded you to be determined and confident! Do not be 

afraid or discouraged, for I, the Lord your God, am with you wherever you go.
Joshua 1:9

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Wednesday 

30th June
Year 6 Trip

Friday 2nd

July

Whole School Mass

Online

Thursday 8th

July
Leavers’ Liturgy

Friday 9th

July

School closes for 

summer (normal time)

12th July –

26th

September

LOROS Rocket on 

display at Leicester

Museum, New Walk

EYFS Patrycja

Year 1 Aurnia

Year 2 Sidak

Year 3 Ryleigh

Year 4 Reece

Year 5 Esha

Year 6 Alfie

Leavers
We are sad to be losing three

members of staff at the end of the

year. Mrs Kerry and Mrs Baker are

looking forward to their well-earnt

retirement and Mr Mitchell is moving

on to new pastures.

We thank them all for their service and

ask God to bless them in their future

endeavours.

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 11/6/21 96.7%

Top Classes

1st EYFS – 99.3%

2nd Year 3 – 97.9%

3rd Year 1 – 97.3% 


